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Recent surveys show employers lose over $100 million each year in wages due to employees taking

time away from work for the Super Bowl. In the article "Don't Let the Super Bowl Deflate the

Workplace," featured in the Vancouver SW Washington Business Journal, Alex Wheatley provides

tips for employers and employees.

To read the full article, please visit Vancouver SW Washington Business Journal.
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